
MEETING FOR PROPAK 2025
Thursday, 12 September 2024

PAGASA Executive Director STC had a meeting at Huguardo's Cafe with the

 ladies of Informa Markets> organizer of ProPak Phils. on 11 September 2024.

 InformaMarkets was the entity that invited PAGASA to Singapore for FHA in

 2022. Trade show ProPak will be held on 12-14 Feb. 2025 at the World Trade

 Center.

Senior Mktg. Exec. Danah Isabel Castillo (L) heard STC speak last Fri. at

 the GenMeet of PPMA at Solaire, QC. Now Informa Markets want an alliance

 with PAGASA for ProPak next year. Together with Jessa Gonowon, they

 discussed how packaging can be made relevant to supermarket operators &

 consumers in keeping the planet clean & green.
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